

eNewsletter

Dear Family and Friends,

Our 2016 service numbers are in! We are excited to share our accomplishments, which many of you helped to support. Drum roll.....

- **4,802** unduplicated patients
- 13,563 medical and behavioral health visits
- 2,820 health promotions contacts provided to 1,811 unduplicated patients/community members

And some subsets of the above numbers:

- **349** children received services (18 and under)
- 220 well-child checks
- 195 immunizations were given to children
- 189 teens, a traditionally underserved population, received vital primary health care
- 134 obstetric women were enrolled in the Tepeyac prenatal program and
 673 obstetric visits

Best, Clínica Tepeyac Staff

Happy Valentine's Day from Clínica Tepeyac!

Give the gift of health this Valentine's Day in honor of that special someone in your life.

Click here to make a meaningful Valentine's Day gift this month and we will send a notification to that special someone and let them know just how thoughtful you are!



When making a donation in honor of your sweetheart, make sure you include their contact information and we will send them a letter notifying them of your donation in honor of them. You will also receive an acknowledgement letter.

Event Update: Save the Date, Tortillas for Tepeyac 2017!

Mark your calendars and make sure you join us for the most exciting luncheon in Denver on Friday, April 28th!



This is a great opportunity to...

- Network with other businesses and community leaders
- Cheer on your favorite celebrity tortilla roller
- Help raise money for our patient support services

To purchase tickets, please click here. For sponsorship information, contact: Denise Santana, dsantana@clinicatepeyac.org or 720-274-2925

Thank you to our outgoing Board Member

Dr. Rita Axford has finished her term as a member of the Board of Directors.

She joined the Board in 2010 and provided us with 6 years of valuable expertise. Her clinical expertise is in community and public health nursing. Dr. Axford, chaired our Medical Committee and has helped us advance our efforts around quality improvement. Her role has been significant in the work that Clínica Tepeyac does and we thank her for her dedication to our mission.



Both Clínica Tepeyac and Dr. Axford are looking forward to seeing what the next chapter of her involvement with us looks like.

Grants Awarded

We are thrilled to announce the recent receipt of the following grant awards!

The Avon Foundation for Women has provided us with a \$25,000 grant to provide breast health outreach and education to underserved women.

#AvonBHOP #AvonFoundationforWomen



Breast Health Outreach Program

The Denver Foundation has awarded us a \$25,000 grant from the Community Grants Program to provide primary health care to uninsured people in our community.



Thank you to both foundations as well as those foundations who have awarded grants but prefer to remain anonymous!

Amazon Smile

Looking for a way to support us year-round?

Do your shopping through smile.amazon.com and Amazon will donate 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to La Clinica Tepeyac Inc.



Clinica Tepeyac | 303-458-5302 | www.clinicatepeyac.org

STAY CONNECTED:

